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Allen, Amber

From: Bill W 
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 10:46 AM
To: PAZ Preservation
Cc: HistRevComm@BWNA.groups.io
Subject: C14H-2010-0009; HR-2021-041008 VOSS HOUSE 1501 NORTHWOOD ROAD

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

The Historic Review Committee of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association was 
not notified of this proposed change, thus we have not had the opportunity to do other 
than review the online documents. 
 
We note that the Voss House has a Landmark designation and that some of the issues 
regarding this were addressed, but apparently not to the full satisfaction of the 
Architectural Review Committee. 
 
If the proposed addition will remove the Voss House from its Landmark designation, 
we would object and ask that the addition/remodel be given additional scrutiny. 
 
Thank you. 
  

Bill Woods 
Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association Historic Review Committee 
 
 
 
 

Bill Woods 
Living on Earth is expensive, but it does include a free trip around the sun. 
This message is confidential, intended only for the named recipient and may contain information that is privileged or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law.  If you receive this message in error, or are not the named recipient,  please notify the sender. All comments are the sender’s personal 
opinion unless otherwise noted. 
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links 
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.  




